

5th September 2025

To the Parents of EYFS Bumblebees

Dear Parents and Carers,

Starting from next week (Tuesday 9th September), EYFS Bumblebees will be taking their turn with Forest School. The children will be learning with Humber Forest Schools in the school grounds on a Tuesday. We'll be using the outdoor classroom to extend our learning and enable the children to learn in a different environment.

Bumblebees will receive Forest School learning for the whole term. We will keep you up to date with any changes. The children will require some old clothing and footwear that they don't mind getting dirty. They'll also need appropriate clothing for the weather. We'll be going out in all but the worst weather so they will need a waterproof coat and ideally trousers, if you have them. A change of footwear such as wellies for outside and trainers for inside would be ideal.

The children will be able to come to school in their old clothes on a Tuesday and won't need to wear uniform on that day.

We're really looking forward to making the most of our amazing grounds and reinforcing some of the learning in a different environment.

If you have any questions, please do ask.

Thank you for your support.

Mr L Fletcher